
  

November 25, 2024 

Dear Lectors: 

Thank you for your service to St. Andrew.  We very much appreciate all those who lector for the weekend 
liturgies. Attached you will find the lector schedule, which runs from November 30, 2024 – March 2, 2025. 

We are pleased to welcome some new lectors to the schedule; Michele Byrd, Jonah Dashnaw, and Sarah Kruk. 
I have no doubt that you will welcome them and answer any questions they may have. We are always happy 
to have new lectors, so if you know anyone who might be interested in becoming a lector please invite them 
to consider this ministry. As we know, personal invitation is often the best method of engagement. You will 
also see that some people have moved Mass times or have taken a break for this schedule. 

As a reminder, the Christmas Eve and Christmas Day liturgies are not assigned. Mass times for Christmas Eve 
are 4:00pm, 7:00pm, and 11:00pm. Christmas Day Masses are at 8:00am, 10:00am, and !2:00pm. If you would 
like to lector at one of those Masses, please let Nikki know ASAP. 

As a reminder if you are lector 2, when you are finished proclaiming the Word, please take the lectionary and 
place it in the sacristy rather than on the lower shelf of the table.  I have noticed a few times when the 
lectionary was still placed under the table. 
 
I would like to thank Anne Albertus for her work on the schedule. I know it’s not easy to juggle all the changing 
pieces with the various schedules. As a reminder, if you cannot lector on a given date, please find a substitute 
and let the parish office know that you are making a change. 

Thank you all for your support of the parish.  We are blessed to have you either reading and/or praying for the 
St. Andrew community.   

In Peace, 

Nikki Zakrzewski    Anne Albertus     
Pastoral Associate    Weekend Lector Coordinator   
nikkiz@standrewchurch.org   anne.albertus@gmail.com    
248.651.7486     248.709.6897 
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